Oahu Modern Quilt Guild & Hawaii Quilt Guild Present:

Workshops by Krista Moser

For more information, visit www.kristamoser.com.

Cost for each class: $75 Guild members | $100 non-Guild members
Max: 20 students per class (10 per guild)

Champagne & Pearls

Friday, June 21, 2019 | 9am — 4pm | Location TBD

Versatile and Foolproof!

Looking for a great quilt to learn new skills? Something that looks complicated but is so easy you
won't believe it! This quilt has the beauty of tradition, but could be changed up with holiday colors or
maybe even patriotic! It's a star with a hidden gem in the background detail. You will learn some fool
proof piecing techniques you'll be sure to use on any future quilting project.

Woven Jewelbox Workshop

Saturday, June 22,2019 | 9am — 4pm | Location TBD

Woven Jewelbox is a fresh modern approach to asymmetrical design. This quilt with its simple
piecing makes a dramatic impact with color placement and 60-degree angles. No tedious piecing
here! This quilt is a real crowd pleaser.

Semaphore Stripes Workshop

Sunday, June 23, 2019 | 9am — 4pm | Location TBD

Are you looking for a great way to use stripes? The Semaphore Stripes quilt is the perfect way to
use striped fabric to make a secondary design without all the complicated piecing stripes typically
require, and it’s jelly roll friendly! This quilt combines strip-piecing with a few well-placed Y seams to
get the most dramatic effect.



Date/time received + board member’s initials

NAME:

PHONE NUMBER:

EMAIL:

PAYMENT METHOD: check Paypal

1st Choice (please circle one)
Friday Champagne & Pearls | Saturday Woven Jewelbox | Sunday Semaphore Strips

2nd Choice
Friday Champagne & Pearls | Saturday Woven Jewelbox | Sunday Semaphore Strips

3rd Choice
Friday Champagne & Pearls | Saturday Woven Jewelbox | Sunday Semaphore Strips

Note: We will begin accepting payments at the next general meeting on March 27th at 6:30pm. You
may pay in person by check, directly to the treasurer, Leslie Allen. You may also pay on our website
by Paypal beginning no earlier than March 28th at 9am. Classes will be filled on a first-come, first-
served basis. You may sign up for ONE class, and you may sign up for the waiting list for additional
classes. We will make every effort to get you into your first choice but if it's filled, we will move to
your 2nd, then 3rd choice.

Regular sign-ups will be available until April 30th. On May 1st, we will begin accepting names from
the waiting lists. If all classes have not been filled by May 15th, we will begin accepting non-Guild
sign-ups.

Please be advised, we will do our very best to stick with this schedule but as this is a joint venture,
we may have to make slight adjustments to accommodate the other guild. Any changes will be
published as soon as possible, via Facebook and our guild website.



